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October, 2007

To Whom it may Concern,

In the year 2001 our congregation contracted with Hollenbach Construction
Co. of Boyertown to be our General Contractor for the building of a new church
facility. Due to several redesigns of the building, an extremely lengthy process of
dealing with the local municipality and their engineering firm and other miscellaneous
delays our congregation moved into the new building in August of 2007. This
extremely long time period was not the fault of Hollenbach Construction Co. but is
related to express their “over the top™ level of understanding, cooperation and support
to us during this extended time. Their courtesy, patience and helpfulness was
outstanding.

We were treated as important friends, not only by the project manager but also
by the project foreman and workmen. There was an ongoing effort to coordinate the
various phases of construction with the subcontractors and materials suppliers in
order to keep the project moving forward. When we asked for modifications to the
original design, the attitudes and responses were positive.

Based on our experiences with Hollenbach Constructions Co., I am pleased to
recommend them for your construction needs. Our congregation found those who
worked for us to be persons of integrity. We received what we paid for. They have
become our friends.

Sincerely,

Dennis M. Detweiler
Chair of Church Council
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